
 

DURANGO JOINS WORLD SERIES FORMULA V8 3.5 
 

›  Ivone Pinton joins the discipline with two cars. 
› The team’s expertise based on 35 years in motorsports is set to debut in 2017. 
 

 
(02/02/2017) Team Durango will rejoin the World Series Formula V8 3.5 family in 2017. With 35 years of 
experience in the formation of many drivers, the Italian squad has played a capital role in the elite single-
seaters programme, helping to perform drivers such as Giancarlo Fisichella, Gianmaria Bruni, Davide 
Valsecchi, or Lucas di Grassi.  
 

Now their confidence has moved to the World Series Formula V8 3.5 as its flagship Series and they hope to 
achieve important results with special focus in their role of scouting new young guns.  
 

Ivone Pinton, Team Principal en Durango 
« I feel so proud of this cooperation with Jaime Alguersuari and his fantastic Organisation. By joining the 
World Series Formula V8 3.5, Durango returns to the elite of motorsports, hoping to perform from the very 
first Season.” 
 

Jaime Alguersuari, Executive President in RPM-MKTG 
“It’s an honour to have such an historical team as Durango in the World Series Formula V8 3.5. We share 
the same passion and motivation as Durango in the World Series; to bring Young drivers to the top 
motorsports disciplines; either Formula 1, FIA WEC or IndyCar; this is our main motivation to work  every 
day , more and better!  In 2017 we move a step forward with our new partnership with the FIA WEC giving 
our drivers the best exposure within the factory Endurance teams in six of our nine events!  .” 
 
  
 

 


